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Carsten Holz 
<carstenholz@gmail.com> 

Assessment of research proposal(s) (B) [Prof Carsten Holz]
rgc1@ugc.edu.hk <rgc1@ugc.edu.hk> Wed, Feb 16, 2022 at 11:00 PM 
To: carstenholz@gmail.com 

Dear Prof Holz, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
We are sorry to learn that you will not be able to help in the peer review process of the 
following proposal(s). 
 
- [omitted]  
 
On behalf of the Research Grants Council, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to 
you for considering our request and hope that we could benefit from your expert advice in 
future. 
 
Best regards, 
Ms Rondy Chan 
Research Grants Council 
Hong Kong, China 
Tel. (852) 2844 9925 
Hotline: (852) 2844 9925 
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